

20 August 2014

Mr Warwick Anderson General Manager - Network Branch Australian Energy Regulator **GPO Box 3131** CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Mr Anderson

Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-2016

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid's Regulatory Proposal for 2014-2019.

Our Council is a member of the SSROC Street Lighting Improvement Program. This letter is to confirm that we support the SSROC submission of 8 August 2014 and encourage the Australian Energy Regulation to give the matters raised close consideration.

Please contact Council's Senior Asset Engineer, Mr Alan Boyd on 9847 6672 or by email aboyd@hornsby.nsw.gov.au should you required additional information in relation to this matter.

Yours faithfully

Robert Stephens Deputy General Manager Infrastructure and Recreation Division

TRIM Reference: F2010/00198-05